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The Gender Gap Project  

 
Dear colleagues, 
 
The project (https://gender-gap-in-science.org) 
  
A Global Approach to the Gender Gap in Mathematical, Computing, and Natural Sciences: 
How to Measure It, How to Reduce It?  
  
initiated and led by the IMU Committee for Women in Mathematics and largely funded by the 
International Science Council (ISC), has now been finalized.  
A summary of the recommendations is attached.  The full report can be found at 
https://doi.org/10.5281/zenodo.3697222 
  
Please distribute this information in your country. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  
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